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8th November 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 
 
From Tuesday 9th to Thursday 11th November the children will have the opportunity to make a donation 
and receive a British Legion Poppy as part of the Remembrance celebration. 
 
This year, we have also got a small amount of other British Legion Poppy merchandise that is available 
for the children to buy if they wish.  
 
  Slap Rulers/Rulers  £1.50 

Wristbands    £1.00 
Zip Pulls   50p 

Reflectors       50p 

Erasers                    50p     
                Sharpeners   50p   
 
If you wish your child to receive a poppy or buy any of the merchandise, please send them with a suitable 
contribution for a poppy and/or the correct amount of money to buy any merchandise. Thank you.  
 
Please note: Unfortunately, we have a very limited supply of merchandise this year.  We will send a small 
amount to each class so once the merchandise has been sold, it will not be replaced.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


